MEMORANDUM
TO:

City Commission



Robert Baldwin, City Manager



Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager



Marc LaFerrier, Director of Community Development

FROM:  
Thomas J. Ansbro

DATE:   
April 20, 2015

RE:
Proposed Award of Bid for Sale of Surplus Parcel to Rolly Marine; Surplus Parcel adjacent to Secret Woods Nature Park and Rolly Marine
_____________________________________________________________________________________
The City Commission recently (on February 24th, 2015, pursuant to Resolution No. 2015-014) declared a lengthy, narrow sliver of land lying between Rolly Marine and the Secret Woods Nature Park (owned by Broward County) as “surplus” property, and advertisements were placed for bids, pursuant to the City Charter.
The only bidder was Rolly Marine.  Its bid was for a $10,000.00 purchase price and a commitment to build an extensive “fire wall” between its property and the Park, which will operate to substantially protect both properties from the spread of any fires.
Adoption of a resolution awarding the bid to Rolly Marine is requested.  A Purchase and Sales Agreement will then be executed to complete the transaction.

Attachments:
Proposed Resolution
